
Our Lady Star of the Sea School 
Invites You To

GRANDPARENTS DAY

FRIDAY, OCTOBER 4, 2024
9:ooa.m. – Mass

10:00-10:45a.m. – Brunch

10:45-11:15a.m. – Classroom Visits
Please RSVP through Our School Website www.olsss.org

We understand that many children do not have grandparents who are able to 
come to Grandparents Day. Special friends or relatives are welcome to come in 

place of grandparents.


